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Following Up

It was great hearing from you. We are excited and stand ready to work with HHS-BARDA

on bringing advanced manufacturing, including this continuous Hydroxychloroquine process,

to fruition. We are working closely with BARDA to get our proposal entitled "Phlow Corp.
Response to U.S. Based Advanced Manufacturing for COVID-19 Essential Medicines and
Future Threats for BAA-18-100-SOL-00003 Amendment 14 Area of Interest #17: Advanced
Manufacturing Technologies” over the finish line and are making daily progress. They have been
collaborative and are working as fast as possible We appreciate you reaching out to Rick to
encourage our program and support its quick realization.
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